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Coffee With A Cop, Today! 

 

Start your morning today, September 1st, at 
Chatham Place at Mary Wade for Coffee 
with a Cop from 10:30am-11:30am.  This 
program brings the New Haven Police 
Department and the community members 
they serve together, over coffee, to discuss 
issues and learn more about each 
other.  We hope to see you there! 

 

Join Us September 17th 

 

Please join us Sunday, September 17th 
from 1pm-4pm for the Mary Wade Family 
Fun Festival here at Mary Wade! 

It is sure to be a fun filled afternoon with 
good food, games, prizes, fun activities for 
adults and children and so much more. 
Everyone is invited! 

For more information about ticket sales click 
HERE or contact Ivette Oliveras at 

https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6l-2FrhtiqIjKwdWgpBEccoBaJU-2FtR5sG-2BZOsFzOSmvGnArRXkfV9oyfRNKIzQVnRFucdp-2B8OcUtMpOafYAOdmBY3ksUHj9W1p27M-2FDc90lix9Tnpy7-2BiCMRnxFS8aCLcQb9qVmJ9xivjuq0wFEkW1GxYs-3DcZxO_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2MlDruY5Tn-2FWvSEjlzgTsQxwXYM1B-2FaqYrejpSGhHkMGpMPXCYEx4o7cWp6LKRkWq7MWs9Dp9dvEKaMpX5-2F5YVdU-2F39AusDok6uquO4Lc2RMHStt62mixknwE5WLlifKiQ41QiLv-2BHVfA1-2B17ZmNS6u


New Date: October 17th 

 

There's still time to play!  The Mary Wade 
Golf Tournament, originally scheduled for 
August 25th at Lyman Orchards Jones 
Course was postponed due to poor weather 
and has been rescheduled to October 
17th when the course will be full of autumn 
foliage. 

It will be the same fun, same great course 
and same amazing cause!  We hope you 
will support us by registering HERE. 

 

Go Bulldogs! 

 

Yale Soccer and Mary Wade were thrilled to 
continue their partnership when the 
residents visited Reese Stadium August 
27th to watch the Women's team play 
against the University of 
Massachusetts.  During this game Chatham 
Place at Mary Wade's very own Rock Star 

ioliveras@marywade.org.  All net proceeds 
directly benefit Mary Wade Residents 
through the Resident Enrichment Fund.  If 
you'd like to make a tax deductible donation 
to the Resident Enrichment Fund in honor of 
your loved one, visit our Giving 
Page HERE.  

 

Berry Sweet 

 

Life is sweeter with good food and good 
friends and the residents of Mary Wade 
enjoyed just that when Hunter Merrill, Mary 
Wade's Director of Food Services, put on a 
food demonstration where he prepared 
vanilla cupcakes filled with strawberry 
mousse and cream cheese frosting. 

 

CNAs Of The Future  

 

Mary Wade is working together with 
Southern Connecticut State University's 

https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6lynK4C1sjVJJyhSrn55ey3fKtfCrABjn3oB-2BLmx-2BXyQfZgZuUkmZvGcWEohxV1zC5uHxAo36eVI7ZZfskuGfVy0-3Dwz6x_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2OBG0xraxQOqLD2QGI6Sl9IDteIuh-2BO-2FIzihOwRM4d9abIS7By8ETnpuD6aJfKaFDHUaCW2DHATt3LWItvlDDSSffN0XgXwN9I8YT0DQHna-2FbVzDJt18ZR34gHgOXA52VQzZGIQhIOJxCLKbjGunvFe
mailto:ioliveras@marywade.org
https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6lzdaaIIi7tgxtObXvoo6zbxxmh2SC6Dx4Y-2BN4-2BzDVJmoTDByAkjOcT9-2FRXoqnyo5qQ-3D-3DAabc_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2NMqv0no8f-2BxPs27AD9JQtQyDNY-2FeLb8k-2BuBRShkuQspX3GnKPAq8OAUvzAb-2BFsplBBwboRsSSG7io0jnMC0lbjCJ7w8mMvV8V5OLv6SVyiHrrvqpCGETeGXgdKZx-2FLcPIFhgf5Tw5ghi5GJ6fZGCk2


and resident, Howard Foster, let the world 
hear his amazing rendition of the National 
Anthem which you can view HERE.  Yale 
and Mary Wade are partners who share the 
same commitment to excellence, equality, 
inclusion and integrity.  Residents worked 
hard before game day, creating posters and 
short videos to pump the athletes up.  To 
see those fun videos click HERE.  A great 
time was had by all! 

 

Staff CPR Training 

 

The Mary Wade Nursing Staff recently 
received mandatory Cardiopulmonary 
Resuscitation (CPR) and Automated 
External Defibrillators (AED) training.  This 
included hands-on skills practice of chest 
compressions and mouth-to-mouth 
breathing, in-person assessment, and 
demonstration of skills lead by Mary Wade's 
Assistant Director of Clinical Services, 
Nichole Pina Barnes.  After successful 
completion, nurses are certified for 2 years 
through the American Heart Association.  

 

Mobile Market 

Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA) program 
and welcoming High School Students from 
all around New Haven to our campus for 
hands on training.  CNAs are an essential 
part of the medical field. They work under 
the supervision of registered nurses in 
nursing homes, hospitals, and other 
healthcare facilities. Their mission is to 
provide basic care to patients and assist 
with activities of daily living such as 
dressing, bathing, feeding, and more.  Mary 
Wade is thrilled to be providing students 
with this practical experience. 

 

Family Council 

 

As the Administrator for the Kimberly 
neighborhoods, Lynn Iverson would like to 
initiate Family Meetings once again. This 
meeting is intended to provide families of 
our Kimberly residents the opportunity to 
meet with key administrative staff members 
with the intent of addressing any general 
concerns you may have. These meetings 
are not intended as care planning sessions. 

Our Family Meeting has been scheduled for 
Thursday, October 19th from 5pm-6pm in 
the Community Room. Light refreshments 
will be served.  We would also like to remind 
all families that you may organize a Family 
Council, which is run by our families for your 
benefit and education.  At this time Mary 
Wade does not have an active Family 
Council.  If you are interested in leading or 
participating in this endeavor, Mary Wade 

https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6l-2BYL8uuoi4VugOslO4sxFmIwNif7-2Fj2lE4XIFruHwbEkEpmujGEMLWqs0waRYFVJvkZ5Wax7pZDKzcgF5CBTvwy-2BX6MY4Zh5OljKyyo4BZ7-2Bikz9TSbbUVWEbor0S8E-2Fvw-3D-3D8URQ_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2Nr-2FKXWLzZUCtfVGVOazxgFYal1gdSnqRatZgitzLS1nAvUiRF9roSSIfExDcFpzhJ-2BaYh70uGZHfnS1BfrmFM2iu0UlyWUKtfvhP1k8WJOJXulXFnka97VrywCfQrYBwqQB-2F2hssAAw0oDTo-2BOI4cV
https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6l33og53Kw2SqrW7VcoOjCoFh781i7wlvcbCWib9ylL-2BJm55b9CfR9B9m6K9AfKFtpw-3D-3Dbiiq_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2OkjUEX5VnVjigbu0-2FjGvsl9TQWuKiiTnkUOpG6gZfvq7D-2BPizEPdgjc2zTpeOW9LB4-2Fvju8thSU-2FGCbcyBacBuO1cT0IYRK9wJRyhKnXKjH7w2MVJ0-2F7FDYC54D-2FAU4COEzFbDxCjxpc1sDMKAlej-2F


 

The Farm Stand is back September 21st 
and October 19th.  Get your fresh fruit, fresh 
vegetables, honey, eggs and more.  All of 
this presented by Common Ground High 
School.  For more information click HERE or 
visit commongroundct.org. 

 

Covid Update 

 

As you are aware our nation finds itself 
encountering a new wave of Covid.  Mary 
Wade is grateful that we have a fantastic 
team of infection control specialists, nurses, 
housekeeping and support staff which has 
enabled us to avoid any serious 
complications from the infection.  We 
remain vigilant in fighting new infections 
with continued preventative measures. 

Please stay home if you are experiencing 
any symptoms at all of illness.  We 
understand that some suffer from seasonal 
allergies which cause coughing and 

will make every effort to facilitate 
this.  Please reach out to Lynn Iverson 
at GHinesIverson@marywade.org. 

 

Arts, Garden & Culture 

 

Join us Friday, September 15th from 
10:45am-12:00pm at Chatham Place at 
Mary Wade for Cultivating Connections, an 
immersive arts, garden and culture 
experience for dozens of New Haven 
County citizens, aged 60 and older.  

Working with Artist-in-Residence Kristin 
Eno, this creative and social program will 
bring participants together, as they create 
art and experience nature together.  David 
V. Hunter, President & CEO of Mary Wade, 
states “Mary Wade is extremely pleased to 
be introducing and partnering the second 
year of the Connecticut Garden 
Collaborative Program.  The benefits of art 
with seniors have been shown to provide a 
sense of meaning and purpose, and 
additionally, it allows opportunities to 
improve cognitive functions, mood, and 
enhance motor skills and social interaction.” 

The finished artwork from the Cultivating 
Connections project will be on display at 
Chatham Place at Mary Wade before 
touring other locations in the state.  To 
RSVP click HERE. 

 

https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6l-2FrhtiqIjKwdWgpBEccoBaJU-2FtR5sG-2BZOsFzOSmvGnArRXkfV9oyfRNKIzQVnRFucUpWAObHWnwVbAD0WtOne4tbsaHXWX5u8h1thrH7QCWMPWjUibIQT45TAIh3CycZN-2F6trbcHRZh0vzwSyd-2BIAa8-3D4O33_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2OLZHRRA-2F5J0gpdI7bG9ywJCCUvTRZOOI0lx6hEtylW4cDJm1z9P7FQOnS7rYiTFz04ZdAxAH2Cs9klBdl19xggwkI6sLuA-2BD-2FRkuibZh4lnwBVwMY8h9CMdPd3LrwJILsuShdXntq5NSniVSb1TElS
https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=Ab5cOuo-2FZ6QWfbfFq-2FNWxewvvU9Yl-2FLhYYmTW4uEaiXEyQhLCx6-2FisA6dNV73sSmQb9OYgDfIxYhiJ4qCUEzpw-3D-3D1Fcr_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2MOxbF-2FSfZxn3TEGSzrsP6f-2Bp65sO9YUzQ4uKrCIZ6mMjQoSlNKbEpmEdv-2B7ccFSkEBEqKxJad7Nn4KwPWy9MrZT8A7N5jgiw7-2BIsRqK-2FN7eSmpwNMaqbgfhe2tvSa-2FqBy6AqTMZiM2vIJcupQGVg4r
mailto:GHinesIverson@marywade.org
https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6l-2FRaz20LMh1iS7gf75S1PySgh4qNPtE2q6TMsYbEGKv-2BtFT0uqgxZTMuVCth6OlDMIGUOWUo2aIwkgMqypXQ8sYjta86KFjHmFaLq5-2Bi50ygSCP-2BvmD7KvFS-2FR1qQYmtjMEIPYtp1gN4V-2FswnU7hjb8-3DgKKY_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2MKqh3pj6AiYpDjuuwoGURZKXwwg8foPVLCuxW7BJB3-2Bsl1VWKyZjPb-2FT089ps105bfU4igVqSKQqDLJUXh-2BB-2BDdzm1E3-2BrBsfQPEw58RMMf76MXRX6VqBkW4Yse3427kZUfTRtCl-2Fc2CJV9m0y3AnI


sneezing.  Although not contagious, these 
characteristics spread germs. Please don’t 
risk your health or the health of your loved 
ones.  This cannot be stressed enough. 

Visitation remains open according to the 
recommendations and guidelines from the 
CT Department of Public Health, the CDC 
and the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 
Services.  However, it is critical that all 
visitors strictly adhere to Mary Wade’s 
Infection Control Policy and Procedures 
including: 

·    Visit with your loved one in the privacy of 
their room, not in common areas 

·    Wear a mask at all times while visiting 
loved ones in our Kimberly Neighborhoods 
– masks must cover the nose and mouth 

·    Maintain a social distance of six feet 
between individuals 

·    Wash your hands – often! We have 
dispensers throughout our campus and 
multiple dispensers on each floor for your 
use. 

 

Happy Holidays 

 

The Jewish fall holidays are here!  Mary 
Wade wishes all who are celebrating, 
happiness and health. 

Rosh Hashanah – September 15-17 
Yom Kippur – September 24-25 
Sukkot – September 29-October 1 

. 
  

Autumn Ease 

 

"Another fall, another turned page; there 
was something of jubilee in that annual 
autumnal beginning, as if last year's 
mistakes had been wiped clean by 
summer." - Wallace Stegner 

As we enter into September and witness the 
start of the Fall Season with the cooler 
mornings and the turning of the leaves, may 
you embrace the change and be reminded 
in the beauty of letting things go.  Each 
Season offers something to look forward 
to.  Just like seasons cycle at their own 
pace and no season is the same as it was 
the year before, we are ever evolving and 
ever changing.  Admire the change in 
season as well as the changes possible 
within yourself.  Happy Fall! 

 

Calendar of September 
Events 

 
To view Recreation's September Calendar 
of Events click HERE. The ADC's 
September Calendar of Events is coming 

https://u3971356.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=bnnaUbA-2Fbau2RYbKr4j6l-2FrhtiqIjKwdWgpBEccoBaJU-2FtR5sG-2BZOsFzOSmvGnArRXkfV9oyfRNKIzQVnRFucb5GVz91fc3wc-2BLR4vMYfBaGb-2Ffbb-2FifvzRHl5oCTusexY9g4IU-2FQxzfAsINteLFu0-2BX1w2Nm2iw7kkj0Zg-2FSI8ncah0HWdolQuank-2FKLjsKPhv5_6abpKqb7vLu-2BpQDrKIJijQ-2BiBE8EWDxLGXhpa5-2Fz20zqwyeE8TppGGZdCwjoSX511KjhMb76nBYvsMkO7ujfaQm-2FcMeUqNuYlZTq8U-2BFJOLt1MlvZKbjaieeVuswy3yJ13YzQ-2FwTiipJxVAQlb7Vs1YvSW10cDi9PImNaE55NvgON-2BO1c-2BzBXiqP-2FQWMEPlo6L069tkJDeE2XgOUNEKv3HTTFyZgfGTrYAwhBuNq-2F2Mc77soascFpsdtHf9yn6mNp0d-2BLdeVHJQoQ3w-2BSoM711UTEdKeZgxxNnr56a6G-2BQ-2BRDpPMdUkVBLDWp-2FU7h19LWNG6KdeqLDBDt6-2BzDYPTuDF5RaHUhA3zF-2F0PIecw9EdyGWC5De4A8uqeaiJE3uiU


soon to the Mary Wade Website which you 
can visit by clicking HERE. 

    

Our Contact Information 

Mary Wade Home 

118 Clinton Avenue 

New Haven, CT 06513 

203-562-7222 
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